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			Westhill Academy
			Hays Way
			Westhill AB32 6XZ
			Telephone 01224 740111
			Fax 01224 743163
			westhill.aca@aberdeenshire.gov.uk
February 2018
Dear Parent/Carer,
I am writing to inform you of the outcome of our final consultation on school uniform for Westhill Academy.
You will recall the Options were as below:
	Option A:
	Option B:

	plain white polo shirt and black school sweatshirt (featuring school badge)

	plain white shirt, plain or badged black jumper, school tie; optional black blazer 


	Both options will feature: black trousers/skirt (not leggings, jeans or shorts) and plain (no logos) black shoes/boots/trainers



The outcome from the school community, which includes responses from all P7-S5 pupils, parents/carers and Academy staff is as follows:
Option A: 20%
Option B: 80%
From amongst pupils, the percentages were as follows:
Option A: 18%
Option B: 82%
Therefore, we will adopt uniform Option B from the start of next session in August 2018.
We will contact you again concerning the ordering of school-specific items and to share the design for our school tie.
Thank you to everyone who has contributed to this process; I look forward to seeing all of our young people in their new uniform in August as we continue to shape our school identity.
Yours sincerely
[image: ]
Mrs A Reid
Headteacher
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